
Roads of national significance

MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway

www.nzta.govt.nz/m2ppproject 

We welcome your comments on the proposals for the expressway

About the Alliance

An alliance is a collaborative way of working on major projects and involves the 
joint management of project challenges. It provides a different delivery approach 
from the more traditional forms of contracting and allows the NZTA to work more 
closely with partners.

The MacKays to Peka Peka Expressway Alliance comprises Beca, Fletcher 
Construction, Higgins Group and the NZTA. It is supported by Goodmans 
Contractors, Incite and Boffa Miskell.  

Kāpiti Coast District Council is now part of the Alliance.

How you can provide feedback
To provide feedback, consider the proposals outlined in the 
consultation brochure and then fill in the comments form 
included with the brochure and post to MacKays to Peka Peka 
Expressway Consultation, PO Box 8044, The Terrace, 
Wellington 6011. 

Your feedback can be made today at the Project Expo by filling 
in a comments form and giving it to a member of the  
Alliance Project Team, you can also visit and provide feedback 
at the Information Centre at Coastlands Mall.

If you wish to give feedback electronically, please fill in the 
online comments form on the project website.

Where to from here?
Feedback  

on proposals
Consultation  

report released
NZTA Board  

approves proposals
Develop  
design

Expo 2 
mid 2011

Refine design  
late 2011 

Apply for consents  
to EPA* early 2012

Public notification  
and submissions 

Hearing 
mid 2012

Decision  
2012

Construction commences 2013  
if consent approvals received

Note that your comments on the proposals for the expressway cannot be made or presented verbally at this stage.  
Please provide your feedback in one of the ways described above. Please send your comments to us by 4 February 2011.
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If you believe your property is affected please  
talk to us and we will assist you. Look for a project  
team member with a name badge.

What if my property is affected? Contact us
Phone: 0508 M2PP INFO (0508 6277 4636)
Email: info@m2pp.co.nz
Post: PO Box 8044, The Terrace, Wellington 6011
www.nzta.govt.nz/m2ppproject

* Environmental Protection Authority


